
 

 

 

CENTRAL BUCKS SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

L E A D I N G  T H E  W A Y 

 
The Central Bucks Schools will provide all students with the academic and problem-solving skills 

essential for personal development, responsible citizenship, and life-long learning. 

November 26, 2019 

 

Dear Sir or Madame: 

 

As a business owner/operator in/near the Central Bucks School District, I am certain that you try to reach as many 

people as possible in each advertising space or time you purchase.  What better way to reach a significant number 

of potential customers or clients than by placing an inexpensive advertisement in a theatre playbill? To that end, I 

invite you to support the Titan Thespians of Central Bucks High School South.  Our 17th annual Spring musical, 

Disney’s Mary Poppins, to be presented April 3rd and 4th, is a crowd-pleasing spectacle sure to draw in theatre-

lovers by the dozen.  It is my guess that our program books will be seen by close to 1,600 theatre patrons among 

three performances of this year’s fall production. 

 

The cost of a full page or an 8 ½” by 5 ½” space is $110 for the spring, and half-page ads are $60.   

 

Please email – as a JPEG attachment -  your advertisement to titanthespians@cbsd.org.   Send the form below 

and payment to the attention of Katie Lash at the address at the bottom of this document.  The ad, the form and 

payment must be submitted by Friday, February 7th, as to allow for the production of the programs.   

 

On behalf of the production staff and cast and crew of CB South’s spring production, I thank you in advance for 

your support of the arts.  If you have any questions, please feel free to email me below or leave me a message at 

267-893-3000, ext. 6152. 

 

Sincerely, 

Katie Lash 

Assistant Business Manager, Titan Thespians  

 

John F. Crea 

Business Manager, Titan Thespians 

 

CB South Titan Thespian and Music Department Playbill Advertisement 
(PLEASE COMPLETE ALL INFORMATION) 

 

Student’s Name ________________________________________________________ 

 

Business Name:  ____________________________________________________________   

 

Representative’s Name:  ______________________________________________________ 

 

Contact phone number: _________________________ e-mail ________________________________ 

 

Space purchased (please circle one):  FULL PG/$110     HALF PG/$60     

 

______please check to verify that advertisement will be sent to titanthespians@cbsd.org by February 7th.   

 

Make checks payable to CB South Activities Fund.   
 

Mail completed form and payment to the address below and to the attention of Katie Lash. 

CB 

Central Bucks High School South  •  1100 Folly Road  •  Warrington, Pa. 18976  •  (267) 893-3000  •  Fax: (267)893-5824 
 

mailto:titanthespians@cbsd.org

